
Crawley Growth Update – Crawley CLC 15 November 2018.

The Crawley Growth Programme continues to progress well.

Key schemes are moving forward with momentum and key updates since the 
last CLC includes:-

 The Queensway scheme will begin construction early in 2019
 The Eastern and Station Gateway engagement period has been completed 

and results can be found on the West Sussex County Council website and 
Regenerating Crawley website.

 Traffic modelling is being undertaken to support the development of the 
Three Bridges Station project and inform next steps.

 Installation of 3 outdoor media units will be completed by the end of this 
year. Originally this was intended to be 6, however due to power issues 
there will be the initial 3 with 3 going later.  

 Preliminary designs have been completed for the installation of a bus lane 
and highway junction improvements in Manor Royal. The highway 
Improvements are county oak and also junctions on the London road and 
the bus lane is for a stretch on the Manor royal road itself. 


